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October 2022 

2023 Family Financial Contributions 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  

Financial contributions from our parents are necessary to ensure we continue to offer the quality learning 

opportunities at MGSC and to allow for continuous improvement to our programs, resources and facilities. 

We invite you to make your contribution and financially support the education of your daughter(s). 

Payments can be made in full or by instalments. The first Compass instalment date is 5th December 2022.                

Individual Payment plans can be arranged.  

 

 

 

 

All financial contributions are highly valued and appreciated. 

Your 2022 contributions allowed us to provide: 

• high quality programs, with enhanced student experience of the practical elements in Science, 

Technology, Art, PE, and Music 

• provision of educational applications, assisting teaching and learning 

• highly subsidised excursions, incursions and student activities 

• investment in current and emerging technology, particularly in the area of STEAM 

• subsidised interschool competitions ensuring all students have equal access 

• maintain and improve P.E. equipment and gym facilities 

• a comprehensive Student Wellbeing program, covering all sub-schools, with responsive 

programming sensitive to emerging wellbeing issues 

• increased student wellbeing and first aid staffing in response to need, post pandemic 

• maintenance and improvement of school grounds, particularly the newly developed running 

track and playing field 

Preparations for 2023 are well underway and securing your commitment to pay before the end of the  

year, will give us confidence to proceed with the exciting programs planned for the next school year. 

Any questions, please contact our Business Manager, Kelly Lloyd-Vanni. 

Yours sincerely,   

       
 

Linda Brown       Geri Sumpter 

Principal       College Council President 

 

Financial contributions from our families are vital to  

the quality of the education experience we provide. 

 


